Elena Giorgi

I am a resident of Snohomish county and I am writing in support of the complete clean up of the
contamination on the property adjacent to the Edmonds Marsh and the restoration of the estuary to
reconnect the Edmonds March to the Puget Sound. The full clean up and reconnection to the sound
will restore the estuary and provide precious and endangered habitat to native species like herons
and salmon. Covering up the contamination, rather than full removal, would not only prevent the
restoration of endangered habitat but it would also pose new and unknown risks due to sea level rise
and climate change. A full clean up is an investment in the future and Chevron owes it to the
residents of Edmonds.



